
Helen Morris 

Planning Inspectorate APP/B1550/C/19/3237992: The Yard, SS5 6A

1 message

Helen Morris 6 October 2022 at 10:05
To: Planning Appeals <Planning.Appeals@rochford.gov.uk>, gps appeals 

Dear Sirs, 

Please can you confirm whether your most up to date 5 year housing land supply assessment is that contained in the 2019 -2020 Authority Monitoring Report? If this is not the case, please can you provide me with a copy of the most up to date assessment. 

Kind regards


Helen

Helen Morris 

Principal Appeals Caseworker
Green Planning Studio


